Hebard Olsen BA MA
@ 720 Woodcrest Lane
Monterey California 93940
6/20/2015

Andrew Barnsdale

California Public Utilities Commission
¢/o Environmental Sciences Associates
550 Kearny Street Suit 800

San Francisco Ca 94108

Dear Andrew Barnsdale:

The Draft Environmental Impact Report is not recognizing that the brine is being put into
a marine sanctuary with zero tolerance for damage to fauna or flora. The density of the brine
should be no more than 3% greater than Sea Water otherwise it will just go to the bottom and kill
all of the organism on the bottom. This would only be avoided by using methods of Dr Reeb
described on the included dvd. She reduces the salinity to that of brackish water by using
electrolysis to remove Sodium and Chlorine from the Sea water before reverse Osmosis is used.
The Sodium and chlorine should be sold to defray the cost of the extra treatment and the lower
pressure and lower cost in the reverse osmosis should help defray the extra cost of the pre

trea;ment. S g
Hebard R. Olsen MA natural science BA Physical Science & Biological Science
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Sticky Note
NOTE: THis letter came with a CD that says Ocean Friendly Desalination - Dr Reeb


